
 

 

 

 

 

 

Let summer begin! With summer and warmer temperatures come fun 

activities including water days, picnics and movies.  

Once a week, each class will plays d outside in the water with sprin-

klers, water tables, spray bottles, sponges, just to name a few. To 

keep the water days exciting, the teachers plan to add different activi-

ties each week. For example, one week the water activities may focus on bubbles and another week 

may include fun in the mud.  The one requirement for water days are water/swim shoes. For safety 

reasons, the children must we wearing water shoes that will stay on while participating in the activi-

ties or they will not be allowed to participate. Flip flops are not an acceptable water shoe because 

they do not stay on and do not provide protection for feet. The teachers will let you know if there is 

anything else your child needs to bring, so please watch for information on daily sheets or notes in 

mailboxes. 

What is summer without picnics! Each class is scheduled for a picnic once a month. The insect and 

bird wings will picnic at the center on the patio. The sea wing and rainforest wing will walk across 

the street to the playground behind the Garden Apartments for their picnic. Because the older 

classrooms will be leaving center property, parents will be notified and be required to sign a field 

trip permission slip. Parents are welcome to bring a lunch and join their child’s classroom for the 

picnic.  

Other activities include movies once a month for the Robins, Hummingbirds, Sea and Rainforest 

Wing. All classes will have physical education on Monday and Wednesday and music will continue 

on Friday as usual. Please note all activities and times on schedules made available in your child’s 

classroom.  

As summer approaches, we want to wish you a happy and cool summer season! 

 

Debbie Almand, 

Assistant Director 
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J U N E   2 0 1 5    V O L U M E  V I  I S S U E  I V  

C O M I N G  E V E N T S   

June 1, 2015 First day of 
Summer Semester 

June 4, 2015 Visit with the 
Brazos Valley Bombers Base-
ball team. 

June 15, 2015 Student Dis-
count Documentation due . 

July 3, 2013 Fourth of July 
Parade. More details to 
come... 

From the  Director... 

Becky’s Bulletin 
The Newsletter of the Becky Gates Children's Center 
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Butterflies 

B E C K Y ’ S  B U L L E T I N  

T H E  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  B E C K Y  G A T E S  C H I L D R E N ' S  C E N T E R  

Lead Teacher: Andrea Powers 

 
 

 
 
 
 
                               
   

         Howdy All,  

                  We are off and running for the summer. Speaking of summer we want 

to welcome our new little one Alice and her parents Anne and Dean. We are ex-

cited to share our fun activities with her. Please remember sunscreen. We will be 

doing lots of fun water activities. We will be having splash days and picnics in the 

summer. We will be talking about the ocean and beach, and vacations. Also red, 

white and blue. 

                  Oh my goodness our little ones are really growing up. Brooklyn is talk-

ing up a storm. Her favorite thing to tell her friends is stop. She is our mediator in 

our room for sure. Daniel is talking a lot too. Pretty sure a lot of it is Korean. He 

just loves all the homemade toys, keeps him busy.  Lucas is enjoying playing with 

cars and balls. He likes to hold the babies too. Speaking of babies, CeCe loves the 

babies. She takes such great care of them. She also loves the felt board stories. 

She gets very sad when it’s time to pick them up. Vishaka is such a sweetie she 

loves her friends. She really enjoys her art projects. She loves every part of being 

outside. When she gets to see brother that is icing on the cake. I know our sweet 

little Alice will jump in and join the fun. I look forward to all the fun this summer. 

                 If you have any concerns please let me know. It is going to be a busy 

summer with a lot of fun.  

Love, Mrs. Andrea 

                                                             

Birthdays  

Alice—June 13th  

Brooklyn—June 26th   

Celebrations 

  

Themes 

Ocean 

Vacations 

Beach 

Water 

Red, White and Blue 



Bumblebees Teacher: Ashley Bush 

Teacher: Shaymaa Al Shehabi 
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Howdy Wonderful Bumblebee Parents,  

We learned so much in the month of May. The bumblebees are growing so 

much so fast! We had a great time reading stories from Don and Audrey Wood and 

learning about Dinosaurs. In the month June, we will talk about the ocean/beach, va-

cations, water, and the 4th of July colors red, white, and blue.   

We had a wonderful time during our May birthday party. We are all 2 years 

old now. We are becoming such big boys and girls.  During the summer time, the cen-

ter likes to allow the children to really enjoy the summer months by having splash 

days and picnics. Splash days allows the children to play outside with water and vari-

ous water toys. The picnics is a relaxing opportunity for the children to eat outside 

and enjoy one another’s company in a different setting. Once I have more infor-

mation on which specific days the splash days and picnics will take place I will inform 

you all.  

Just to let you know Ms. Ashley will be gone on June 3rd, 19th, 26th, 29th –July 

3rd. Also the weather is always changing and we want your child to be comfortable 

please dress your child according to the weather condition, as we will still be going 

outside. Please also make sure if your child has an accident to bring back an extra 

change of clothes the following day. We want your child to be as comfortable as pos-

sible and to be in clothing that fits them having the extra change of clothing in their 

cubby ensures this.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

abush@bgcc.tamu.edu, I will return your emails as soon as possible. 

With Love, 

Ms. Ashley 
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B E C K Y ’ S  B U L L E T I N  

T H E  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  B E C K Y  G A T E S  C H I L D R E N ' S  C E N T E R  

 

 

. Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                               

The year is flying by and it will be over before we know it. We have a 

busy and exciting summer ahead of us! We will be having a weekly splash day 

during our morning outside time this summer. On splash day your child will 

need to bring a bathing suit or clothes that can get wet, water shoes, and a 

towel with their name on it. They will need a change of clothes and shoes for 

after the water play. If your child does not have all the required items they will 

not be allowed to participate in splash day. Also, we will have a picnic once a 

month. Parents are welcome to come to join us for our picnics. Be on the look-

out for more information coming soon. Summer is a busy time for travel; 

please let us know when your child will be out. We worry when we don’t see 

our friends.  

With the weather getting hotter outside, cool way to cool down is 

getting wet for free. There are a few parks in Bryan that offer splash pads. If 

you are interested, please visit http://www.bcsfamilies.com/visit-a-splash-pad/ 

for more information. 

 

Have a great month! 

Themes:                                                                                                                           

June 1-5 Ocean Animals 

June 8-12 Beach 

June 15-19 Vacation 

June 22-26 Water 

June 29-July 3 Red, White and Blue 

Cardinals Lead Teacher: Rebecca Cortez 

Teacher:  Michelle Eubanks 

COLORS/SHAPES 

 Red, White, and Blue  

 Review  

Reminders: 

 Please make sure 

to sign your child 

in/out each day. 

 Please remember 

to close the gate 

when leaving the 

room. 

 Please take your 

child’s art and 

blankets go home 

every Friday.  



Blue Jays 
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Dear Parents, 

 

Summer is here and we are ready for some fun! We had a wonderful time the 

month of May. Many thanks to the parents for teacher appreciation day: the 

gifts were thoughtful and amazing! During the month of June we are going to 

be learning about ocean animals, the beach, vacations, water, and the July 

4th colors.  

We have a busy summer planned with many activities. We will be having 

splash day once a week and a picnic once a month. More details to come on 

splash day activities, but for now please be prepared to bring your child with 

their swimwear, a towel, and an extra change of clothes for after the splash 

day activity. In addition, please bring sunscreen for your child if you would like. 

We suggest that you apply sunscreen on your child in the morning before 

school.  

The children continue to improve on shape, color, and number identification 

using, books, puzzles, flashcards, and games. The activities for children to build 

their life and self-help skills will continue. I will be out for three weeks from June 

18th to July 10th.  The children will be left in good hands, and things will continue 

on schedule. We hope everyone has a great and safe 

summer! 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Mable & Ms. Kristen 

 

Fine Motor Skills:                                          Gross Motor Skills: 

Washing hands                                                              Running 

Lacing cards                                                                  Hopping 

Play dough                                                                    Jumping 

Upcoming Event In College Station Area: 

Father-Fish 2015 on Saturday, June 20th from 9am-2pm (Found this information online) - Atten-

tion all fathers and father figures! Want a fun event to make memories with your loved one! 

Voices for Children and its sponsors are honoring fathers and father figures with a day of fishing 

at Cy Miller Park Pond in College Station (next to College Station Police Department). In addition 

to fishing, join them for food, education stations, bounce houses, and more! This event is free 

and open to the public but registering to secure your spot is highly encouraged. (Register at 

www.vfcbrazos.org). 

Lead Teacher: Mabel Mulenga 

Teacher: Kristen Collins 

REMINDERS: 
 June 1st: First 

day of summer 

 
THEMES: 

 Ocean Animals 

 Beach 

 Vacation 

 Water 

 Red, White, and 
Blue 

 
COLORS: 

 Red, White, and 
Blue 

 
SHAPES: 

 Star 

 
LETTERS: 

 Review 

 
NUMBERS: 

 Review 

 
FINE MOTOR 

SKILLS: 
 Washing Hands 

 Lacing Cards 

 Play Dough 

 
GROSS MOTOR 

SKILLS: 
 Running 

 Hopping 

 Jumping 
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 We had a good time during the month of May. We would like to thank 

the parent’s for making Teacher Appreciation Week so amazing! We are glad 

our Parents had a special morning with their children.  Ms. Edwina’s pancakes 

and toppings were delicious.  The unit about dinosaurs continues to be one of 

the children’s favorite.  We enjoyed learning about paleontologists.  We actual-

ly practiced excavating dinosaurs and their eggs.  Since Isabella has moved to 

Germany, we are look forward to having a new friend in our class.   

 June brings the start of summer!  We will have additional activities dur-

ing the next three months.  I will have a new schedule that reflects the changes 

and our summer activities.  On Splash Days, you will need to bring your child in 

their swimsuit with sunscreen already applied.  They will need a towel, shoes 

that can get wet as well as a change of clothing to wear for the rest of the day.  

They must have everything listed in order to be able to splash with the class.  

There will be more information concerning our monthly picnics as it becomes 

available.  We are looking forward to a joyful June! 

We would to thank everyone for letting us know when you child is out with an 

illness or travelling on a vacation.  We do miss your child when they are not 

with us! 

Teacher request (Please):  We would appreciate any clothing or shoes that your 

child has out grown.  Our supply especially of boy clothing is in need of being 

replenished.  We thank you for thinking of the Center as you go through your 

children’s clothing. 

Parent Tip of the Month: The weather has heated up.  One way to stay cool is taking a trip to 
one of the splash pads such as Tanglewood Park at 3901 Carter Creek in Bryan. IF you would 
like more information on area parks visit either of these web sites:  www.bryantx.gov or 
www.cstx.gov.  Sometimes, for little ones, short trips close to home are easier.   You could even 
pack a picnic lunch or dinner.  These years go by so quickly SO take some time to make a 
memory or two!  Don’t forget to take your camera!    
 
Developmental Goals:  

Language/Literacy:  The letters of our first name, helping tell the stories as we read, vacation 
words, ocean animals/fish 
Gross Motor:  Jumping jacks, balancing on one foot, pedaling a tricycle, hitting a ball off a T-
stand 
Fine Motor:  Stringing beads, puzzles, cutting with scissors 
Self -help/life skills: Wiping our nose, toilet training, pulling up our clothing after toileting 
Social/emotional skills: Learning the words to use to express our emotions, using gentle touch-
es, using kind words  

B E C K Y ’ S  B U L L E T I N  

T H E  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  B E C K Y  G A T E S  C H I L D R E N ' S  

Robins Lead Teacher: Sandy Gilbert 

Teacher: Brittney Chavarria 
 

Color of the 
Month: 

 Red, White, and 
Blue 

 
Shapes of the 

Month: 
 Star 

 
Author of the 

Month: 
 Marcus Pfister 

(The Rainbow Fish 
and other stories)  

 
Themes: 

 Ocean 

 Beach 

 Vacation 

 Red/White/Blue: 
Fourth of July  

 
Happy Birthday: 

 June 25th—Raya 
 

http://www.bryantx.gov
http://www.cstx.gov
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Hummingbirds 

            The summer session is well under way and the Hummingbirds  are looking for-
ward to some summer fun. Our splash days will begin this month. Please make sure 
your child comes to school dressed to splash on our designated day. You child will be 
required to have shoes that they can get wet and wear during splash time, provide a 
towel for drying off, and a dry change of clothes to change into. We also request that 
you sunscreen your child in advance. As the month progresses we will enjoy picnics 
and a movie day.  

            We will still continue working on letter and number recognition throughout 
the summer. We are excited about the units of study we will be exploring during the 
month of June. We have been doing some activities with the children and docu-
menting their ideas. We post these charts around the class or hall way for you all to 
enjoy. The ideas and thoughts they come up with are hilarious and quite inventive. 
As your children enter the preschool wing they will do more of this type of brain 
storming. As we study our unit on the ocean we will discuss the concept of buoyan-
cy. We will discover how objects become more buoyant in the salty water. We will 
also be discussing how summertime is when many families take vacation. If you fam-
ily goes on vacation this summer or have already gone on vacation this is a great 
week for your child to share some special pictures.! We love allowing the children to 
show off pictures of their vacation time adventures!  

If you’re looking for something to do with your child? Voices for Children and its 
sponsors are hosting Father-Fish to honor all fathers and father figures at Cy Miller 
Park Pond in college Station (next to the college station police department) on Satur-
day, June 20th from 9am-2pm. There will be food, education stations, bounce houses, 
and more! The event is free and open to the public, but registering to secure your 
spot is highly encouraged.  You can register at www.vfcbrazos.org! 

Reminders: 

 Please make sure you are taking your child’s nap items home every Friday to be 
washed. This helps to prevent the spread of illness! 

 Please make sure you are walking through the classroom door with your child, 
and signing your child in and out each day. Ensure that a teacher knows that your 
child has arrived. 

 We are required to have a rest period each day. Even if your child has arrived lat-
er in the morning they still have to lay down. 

 Mrs. Martey will be out the week of June 29-July 3rd. 

 

Thank you! 

Mrs. Martey and Ms. Elaine 

Lead Teacher: Martey Heard 

Teacher: Elaine Moore 

 

 

 

Themes 

 Ocean/Beach 

 Vacation 

 Water 

 Red, White, 
and Blue 
 

Letters/Numbers 

 Review/1-20 

Color/Shape 

 Red, White, 

Blue/Star  

Books 

 Commotion In 
The Ocean 

 Hermit the 
Crab 

 10 Funny Fish 

 The Relatives 
Came 

 Water 
  

http://www.vfcbrazos.org
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B E C K Y ’ S  B U L L E T I N  

T H E  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  B E C K Y  G A T E S  C H I L D R E N ' S  C E N T E R  

Lead Teacher: Jamie Garcia 

 

 

 questions or concerns, please feel free to speak  

  

  

  

Seals 
Howdy Parents, 

May has been a wonderful month! The children have enjoyed the weather outside. 

With the year coming to an end we are planning for an exciting summer with your 

little seals. We will start having splash days, movie days, picnics and music days 

with Mr. Craig. 

Splash Day Reminders: 

 Small towel (labeled) 

 Dressed to school in swim outfit 

 Set of extra clothes and shoes 

 Swim shoes (please no flip flops. Swim shoes really work best—Highly recom-
mended, as we will have water activities outside) 

I would like to let everyone know that this summer I will be working a different 

schedule throughout the week. If you have any question or concerns please feel 

free to contact me.  

Teacher Hours: 

Mrs. Jamie - Monday-Thursday 7:30 – 5:00  
  Friday       7:30 – 1:30 
jamieg@bgcc.tamu.edu 
 
Fun tip for June: 

At the Wolf Pen Creek Park there are free concerts to all ages. The Starlight Music 

Series, gates open at 6 pm, all shows start at 7 pm. For more information and dates 

please visit the web site cstx.gov/parks. 

Themes: 

June 1-5: Summer fun 
June 8-12: Travel around the world 
June 15-19: Ocean 
June 22-26: Ocean 
June 29-30: Fireworks/Flags 
 
Love, 
Mrs. Jamie 

mailto:jamieg@bgcc.tamu.edu


Seals 

V O L U M E  V I  I S S U E  I V  

 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you so much for all the sweet treats and gifts during teacher apprecia-

tion week! You made our week fabulous!  

May has flown by, leaving only two more months in the Whales class!  

Last month, we spent a lot of time playing outside and learning about insects.  

In June, we will be learning about ocean life, seashore and traveling around the 

word. Every week we will have one water day or Splash Day. On Splash Days, 

please bring your child dressed in a bathing suit, along with the following 

items:  

• SMALL towel (labeled)  

• Set of clothes and shoes  

• Swim shoes (please no flip flops; swim shoes really work best –Highly recom-

mended, as we will have water activities outside)  

*Please refrain from sending your children with watches, goggles, sunglasses, 

water toys, etc. THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION WITH THIS!  

Love,  

Ms. Marina  

 

DEVELOPMENTAL GOALS  

Fine Motor: Tearing paper, painting with brushes, journal writing, eyedroppers, cutting with 

scissors, and stringing beads  

Gross Motor: Walking backwards, catching balls, hopping on one foot, balancing skills  

Social and Self-help: Delaying gratification, self-regulation, 

sustaining and maintaining positive relationships  

Language: Letter knowledge, vocabulary pertaining to unit  

Math: Numeral/number agreement  

Science: Planting seeds, observing seeds grow  

Phonological awareness: Beginning sounds  

 

P A G E  9  

Lead Teacher: Marina Bouloy 
Whales Reminders: 

 
 Please check 

your child’s 
cubby to make 
sure the extra 
set of clothes is 
weather ap-
propriate. 
 

 Please dress 
your child in 
easy to put on 
and comforta-
ble clothes. We 
do go outside 
every day, un-
less it is rain-
ing. 

 
Teacher’s 

New Hours: 
 

 Monday-
Thursday  
7:30-5:00 
 

 Friday  
7:30-1:30 
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Dear Parents: 

As we move into June, we have many fun activities ahead.  Get ready for Splash days 
and our picnic which will be posted soon.   

This summer we will help your child discover a love for books—books that tell silly 
stories, teach kids how to express themselves in constructive ways, and inspire con-
versation.  Try to read together with your child every day.  

Also encourage your children to read to you. For younger children, point out the rela-
tionship between words and sounds. This is a valuable way for children to explore 
other worlds. Participate in a summer reading program. Often sponsored by 
bookstores and libraries, not only do most promise some type of reward at the end, 
but they often include fun activities throughout the summer.   

Summer To-Do List 
Read: 
Read in a tent. 
Read a book about wild animals. 
Read a book in the bath. 
Read a book under a tree. 
Read a book about your country. 
Read in a blanket fort. 
Read a book about friendship. 
Read a book about art. 
Read a book that makes your laugh. 
Read a book with a flashlight. 
Read all summer long! 

I look forward to a fun and productive summer!  Thank you for sharing your ideas 
and concerns with me. 

Sincerely yours, 
Ms. Ashlin and Ms. Jamie 

B E C K Y ’ S  B U L L E T I N  

T H E  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  B E C K Y  G A T E S  C H I L D R E N ' S  C E N T E R  

Sea Horses Teacher: Ashlin Sweet 

Teacher: Jamie Marriott 

http://www.notimeforflashcards.com/category/books-about-the-usa
http://www.notimeforflashcards.com/category/books-about-friendship
http://www.notimeforflashcards.com/category/books-about-fine-art


  

 

 

Dear Parents: 

I would like to thank you for thinking of me during Teacher Appreciation Week!  I 
am so grateful for all your wonderful gifts!  As we move into June, we have many 
fun activities ahead.  Get ready for Splashdays and our picnic which will be posted 
soon.   

This summer we will help your child discover a love for books—books that tell silly 
stories, teach kids how to express themselves in constructive ways, and inspire 
conversation.  Try to read together with your child every day.  

Also encourage your children to read to you. For younger children, point out the 
relationship between words and sounds. This is a valuable way for children to 
explore other worlds. Participate in a summer reading program. Often sponsored 
by bookstores and libraries, not only do most promise some type of reward at the 
end, but they often include fun activities throughout the summer.   

Summer To-Do List 
Read: 
Read in a tent. 
Read a book about wild animals. 
Read a book in the bath. 
Read a book under a tree. 
Read a book about your country. 
Read in a blanket fort. 
Read a book about friendship. 
Read a book about art. 
Read a book that makes your laugh. 
Read a book with a flashlight. 
Read all summer long! 

I look forward to a fun and productive summer!  Thank you for sharing your ideas 
and concerns with me. 

Sincerely yours, 
Mrs. Carolina 
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Dolphins   Lead Teacher:  Carolina Bratlien 

http://www.notimeforflashcards.com/category/books-about-the-usa
http://www.notimeforflashcards.com/category/books-about-friendship
http://www.notimeforflashcards.com/category/books-about-fine-art
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B E C K Y ’ S  B U L L E T I N  

T H E  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  T H E  B E C K Y  G A T E S  C H I L D R E N ' S  C E N T E R  

Jaguars Lead Teacher: Krista Van De Flier 
 
Howdy!  

 IT’S JUNE -SUMMER FUN IN THE SUN!! 

   Thank you to all who participated in the Teacher appreciation week.  It was such a nice sur-

prise.  This month we had a lot of fun learning about Insects, the Author Eric Carle, and the Sea-

shore.  Thank you to all the parents who volunteered to come in and read a story to the class.  

The children were so excited!  We also said goodbye to some of our classmates as they left for 

summer break or vacation.  We will miss you!!  

Over the summer, we will be continuing and reinforcing the concepts introduced.  A lot of mate-

rial has been covered, such as letters, numbers, rhyming, early mathematics, sequencing, 

patterning, etc.  At home, talk with your child about what they are learning using open ended 

questions. Keeping your child exposed to these concepts will ensure they will retain the infor-

mation learned.  Some ideas are to have them do Journal writing.  Also, reading with your child 

is a great way to instill a love for reading and language.  Your local library usually has summer 

reading programs as well.    

In June, we will have a lot of fun activities as we study the Ocean and different kinds of animals.  

We will also be having some pirate fun and going on a treasure hunt.  This Month we will begin 

our summer fun schedule.  It will be full of many exciting activities, such as splash days, picnics 

at the park, and movie days.  Please send your child to school with a swim suit, water shoes, and 

a towel on water days.  Please check with class for more information. 

REMINDERS:  If you have not brought in sunscreen or bug spray and would like your child to 

have it applied, please do so ASAP.  Also, please remember to put sunscreen on your child in the 

morning before they arrive.  Thank you!   

My schedule will be changing for the summer months.  I will be working  

Tuesday-Friday 7:30- 5:30, and will be off every Monday to spend time with my daughters as 

they are out for summer break. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Mrs. Krista 

 

 
  

Date Themes 

June 1-5 Ocean-Sea Animals 

June 8-12 Pirates 

June 15-19 Reptiles/Pond Life 

June 22-26 Rain Forest 

June 29-July 3 Fireworks/Picnics/Flags 
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Tigers Lead Teacher: Kay Myers 
Howdy Parents! 

Welcome to summer! We have a few new friends joining us this summer and 

had to say good-bye to some of our old ones.  If you are new WELCOME glad 

you’re here! 

This month we will be talking about the Ocean and the many sea animals that 

live there.  Next we will discuss Pirates.  Children love to talk about them.  We 

will make a pirate hat, pirate eye patch and a captain’s hook.  While all dressed 

up we will follow a treasure map and look for treasure.  What fun! 

Next we will discuss reptiles and pond life.  The last week of the month we will 

study the rain forest and what you find in it. 

We will continue reviewing letters and the sounds they make.  We will do weekly 

writing and keep a summer journal.  At the end of the summer the journals will 

be sent home with your child.  We will also practice on reading, sight words and 

word families. 

As for math, we will continue working on addition and subtraction skills, num-

bers and their value. 

We will be doing summer activities such as water play, movie day and picnic day.  

A schedule will be out soon for these activities. 

Home Activity:  Play “I Spy” alphabet.  Let your child find things in their room 

that start with A – Z.  Say “Okay, let’s look for something in your room that starts 

with the letter A”.  Continue through all the letters.  

If you have any questions please feel free to ask. 

Thanks, 

Mrs. Kay 

Lessons  

Wk. 1       Ocean (sea animals) 
Wk. 2       Pirates 
Wk. 3       Reptiles/Pond Life 
Wk. 4       Rain Forest 

 



 

Division of Student Affairs  

Becky Gates Children’s Center 

1479 TAMU 
College Station, TX 77843-1479 
 
Tel. 979.458.5437 Fax 979.458-1010 
http://childrens-center.tamu.edu  

Administrative Staff: 

Director  
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